

SSIA Board Meeting December 7, 2011

Blasé
Paul
Sandra
Don
Bob
Harry

Should we let TRG (formerly Tarrago) to join with or with out a fee.
Should we review the supplier requirements?
Vote was taken. He needs to re submit his application with 3 valid references.

Hotel considers for the 2013. The four points by Sheraton. Room rates of 150.00 approx.

PFA Should we move forward on getting the details of an association.
Vote was take to do this.

We should also see what the NSRA is willing to offer us.

We also discussed the web site. There seems to be some consensus that refreshing the existing site is a higher priority than building a second site.

Next meeting will be 01 11 2012 Wednesday. Same time, same channel .